
July Linn County Parks newsletter  

is online at www.linnparks.com 
ALBANY — The July issue of the Linn County Parks 
newsletter is now available at www.linnparks.com. 
This month’s issue features a story about developing a 

new Master Plan for the popular Lewis Creek County 

Park on Foster Reservoir. Public input is sought for the 

first major renovation of the popular day-use park in 

decades. 

Readers can also learn about Waterloo County Park 

Ranger Wes Pike and find information about Browns-

ville’s Stand By Me Day, which will return on July 23.  

Also, parks operations supervisor Tristan Davis outlines 

some of the many projects underway this summer.  

Plus, learn how to cook chicken kabobs over a campfire 

in our Campfire Cookin’ column.  

Enjoy.  

And if you have a story idea, please call Alex Paul, Linn 

County Communications Officer at 541-967-3825. 
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